
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Hamilton LRT

Original Message 
From: Brian Dasson
Sent:  arch-18-17 11:48 AM
To: Office of the Mayor
Subject: Hamilton LRT

Mayor,
I can't understand why with ridership on the HSR B-line down over 400,000 rides in 2016 and
the decrease in ridership continuing in 2017 you continue to support the Hamilton LRT when in
fact you should concentrate on improving the deteriorated HSR.
If you continue this madness you'll loose the election in Oct 2018, but Metrolinx has
probably guaranteed you a job somewhere. Corrupt liars!

Brian Dasson
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